
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  4-13-24 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:32. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 26. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on changing your attitude. 
 
The club thanked Carl for providing lunch. 
 
Bill moved that the March minutes be accepted, Wes seconded it, and the motion was 
approved. 
 
Guests included Nathan Barone and Karl Jones (who flies ultra-lights). 
 
Cheri mentioned that the Radio-Controlled Jet Rally will be at the Raymond Airport April 
18-20, and the Commemorative Air Force Hangar Dance is April 27. 
 
Bill reported that the Raymond EAA will sponsor Young Eagles flights at our fly-in.  We will 
make a bigger effort to publicize the fly-in. 
 
Boyd sprayed Round-up and will put fertilizer out in early June. 
 
Carlton gave a construction update.  He said we need two workdays to put up wood for the 
bathrooms.  Those will be April 27 and 28. 
 
Bill Lehr is replacing Coley on the hangar committee.  They will come up with minimum 
standards. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We have $7400 left to carry through until June. 
 
Randy gave the recommendations of the drone committee:  Unmanned Aircraft Systems 
(UAS) operations at Harrell Field will be permitted on a case-by-case basis with prior 
approval of the CMLF Executive Board.  Tony Clark moved that we accept the new 
guidelines, Gary Reeves seconded it, and it was approved, 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


